
MINUTES 
CALIFORNIA CHERRY BOARD MEETING 

 
April 22, 2014 

Conference Call 
Sacramento, California 

 
 
 
I. Chairman Chiles Wilson called the meeting of the California Cherry Board to order at 

2:00pm 
  
II. Introductions  

 
Roll Call was completed and Self Introductions were done 
 

III. Crop Update – After a short discussion the crop estimate was reduced to a total of 4 million 
cartons. No action was taken and staff was directed to make the necessary adjustments 
to the budget. 
 

 

 
 
 

IV. Adjournment 
 

 
There being no further business the meeting was adjourned. 

 
I, Chris Zanobini do hereby certify that, to the best of my knowledge, the foregoing is a true and 
correct copy of the minutes of the California Cherry Board meeting held on April 22, 2014. 
 
 
Chris A Zanobini 
Executive Director 


